

THE WEEKLY BULLETIN | October 14, 2015

#NJCyber Webinar

Join us tomorrow, Thursday October 15, at 1:30pm, for our webinar on "Staying Protected While Always Connected" - the theme for the third week of National Cyber Security Awareness Month. Cyber Threat Intelligence Analysts from the NJCCIC will discuss the best practices and resources that everyone can take advantage of to avoid the most common threats facing Internet users, such as malware infections and account compromises.

Tip of the Week

"Mobile Security"

Almost all Americans, regardless of age, are using mobile devices. Often, mobile devices are used for sensitive activities, including banking, online shopping and social networking. Some of these activities require users to provide personal information such as their names, account numbers, addresses, email addresses and passwords.

No one is exempt from the threat of cyber crime, at home or on the go, but you can

Latest Cyber Alerts

Multiple Vulnerabilities in Google Chrome

Multiple Vulnerabilities in Adobe Flash

Security Updates for Microsoft Office

Multiple Vulnerabilities in Windows Shell

<u>Cumulative Security Update for Internet</u> <u>Explorer</u>

Multiple Vulnerabilities in Adobe Acrobat and Adobe Reader

Breach Notification

The NJCCIC would like to inform our members of the following data breach incidents announced over the last few weeks that potentially impact New Jersey residents.

<u>Dow Jones</u> - Unknown # of victims

<u>America's Thrift Stores</u> - Unknown # of victims

<u>T-Mobile/Experian</u> - 15 million customers

Scottrade - 4.6 million customers

<u>Trump Hotel Collection</u> - Unknown # of victims

follow these simple tips to stay safe online when connecting to the Internet from a mobile device:

- Think Before You Connect
- Guard Your Mobile Device
- · Keep It Locked
- Update Your Mobile Software
- Only Connect to the Internet if Needed
- Know Your Apps



Follow <u>@NJCybersecurity</u> on Twitter to get daily tips, resources and analysis throughout October as part of National Cyber Security Awareness Month.

Questions?

Email a Cyber Liasion Officer at njccic@cyber.nj.gov

Connect with us!





TLP: WHITE

cvber.nj.gov

New Jersey Cybersecurity & Communications Integration Cell

DISCLAIMER: This bulletin is provided as is for informational purposes only. The New Jersey Cybersecurity & Communications Integration Cell (NJCCIC) and the Regional Operations Intelligence Center (ROIC) do not provide any warranties of any kind regarding any information contained within. The NJCCIC and ROIC do not endorse any commercial product or service, referenced in this bulletin or otherwise. Further dissemination of this bulletin is governed by the Traffic Light Protocol (TLP). For more information about TLP, see https://www.us-cert.gov/tlp/.

Share this email:









Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. View this email online.

communications@njohsp.gov Trenton, NJ | 08625 US

This email was sent to kmiscia@montclairnjusa.org.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

